
December 2023 Friends meeting 3 members present

The November Soukop breakfast basket raised $104. The current basket
for December is set up in the library and the winner will be selected on
December 21rst to allow them to pick it up before the holiday.

The January basket will be a game basket. It will include 3-4 games,
microwave popcorn and a gift certificate for pizza. Plans for future baskets
include 10 Mile Distillery, an Easter basket, movie tickets, and gift certificate
for bowling. The Easter basket will be the March basket and will be given
out early in the month so that the winner can enjoy it on Easter which is
March 31, 2024.

We discussed future fundraisers including a trivia night to be held at
another location. Caroline will be scouting one possible location for us.
Other possible fundraisers include a stuffed bear event (similar to build a
bear), gotsneakers.com fundraiser (pays money for sneakers collected in
excellent or good condition) that can be added to our vendor event in the
spring, and possibly a shred truck day.

The event that is being planned for January is a Wii bowling tournament
fundraiser. It will be held on January 27th with a snow date to be
determined. The entry fee will be $5 per person or $20 for a team of four.
We will have small prizes for best score in different divisions to include
seniors, grades k-2, grades 3-5, grades 6-8 and high school. There will be
a grand prize for the winning team. The teams will have to preregister for
the event. We will be asking donations for baked treats that will be
available and we will be selling water for $1. Anyone wishing to donate
some baked goods or help run the event should please contact Chris at
friendsofdoverplainslibrary@gmail.com

The next Friends meeting will be held Tuesday, January 16th at 6:30pm.
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